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Official meeting minutes and agendas can be found by visiting www.covingtontn.com. 

Public Works Committee Meeting - 01/05/2021 

Present via Virtual Meeting - Chairperson Danny Wallace, Alderman Jeff Morris, Alderman Chris Richardson, 

Alderwoman Johnetta Yarbrough, Mayor Justin Hanson, Alderman CH Sullivan, Director David Gray, Director 

Lessie Fisher, Tina Dunn, Rebecca Ray, David Gwinn, Calvin Johnson, Echo Day 

Public Works Department Report - Director David Gray 

Vehicle Purchases 

• One ton truck from 2019/2020 budget, 5 year lease, $48,920 

• 3/4 ton crew cab pickup from 2020/2021 budget Water Department, $33,182.40 

• 1/2 ton pickup from 2020/2021 budget Water, Sewer, and Gas, $23,956.20 

• Motion to approve purchases, 2nd, roll call, approved 

 

AMI Update (Automated Metering Infrastructure) 

• About 72% complete 

• There will be a training on the system 1/25-1/28 

• Possible completion in March 

 

SDG Grant Progress (Sight Development Grant) 

• 2500 ft of new main has been laid along Hwy 51 

• Ready to make tie-ins late next week 

 

Gave update on sinkhole at south fire station.  Another sinkhole has developed.  David discussed importance 

of fixing this quickly. 

 

Update on gasifier 

 

Motion made to approve Director Gray’s report, 2nd, roll call, approved 

 

Code Compliance Department Report - Director Lessie Fisher 

 

Working with City Attorney to address codes and educate public 

 

Motion to approve Director Fisher’s report, 2nd, roll call, approved 

 

There being no further business, meeting is adjourned. 

http://www.covingtontn.com/
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COVINGTON CIVIC CENTER 

 

Stay up to date on upcoming events 

at the Civic Center!   

 

Visit our Facebook Page 

or 

Visit our Website! 

Do you have an announcement 

that you would like to include in 

our newsletter?  Click HERE  to 

email your info to Rebecca Ray! 

to Covington Police 

Call 901-475-1261 or 901-475-4300 

In an emergency dial 9-1-1 

https://www.facebook.com/civiccenter100westwashington
http://www.covingtontn.com/human-resources.html
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